
TOWN OF HAVERHILL 

HURRICANE MILTON – UPDATE #1 

OCTOBER 7, 2024 @ 1:15 P.M. 

 

Hurricane Milton is projected to be a major hurricane with direct impacts to the west coast of 
Florida. Palm Beach County is currently under a state of emergency, and a flood watch has been 
issued until Thursday at 8:00 a.m. 
 
Please PREPARE, PLAN AHEAD, and AVOID areas that are known to flood. Review the Palm Beach 
County Hurricane Readiness Guide which is posted on the Town of Haverhill's website for important 
information on flood zones, local shelters, how to prepare for a storm, and more. 
 
Regular trash and recycling pickup will occur on Tuesday as usual. However, vegetation pickup on 
Wednesday may be impacted. Residents are asked to place at the curb ONLY vegetation that is 
bagged or containerized which can easily be placed indoors if pickup becomes suspended on 
Wednesday. 
 
Remember to bring all loose items indoors so they don't become projectiles in the storm. 
 
We encourage all residents to take this storm seriously and prepare accordingly. Stay safe and 
please keep an eye on weather updates from reliable sources. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Tracey L. Stevens, Town Administrator 


